
 

 

Monica Sandrell 
 
 
From:   Monica Sandrell [monica.sandrell@pcschools.edu] 
Sent:   Friday, July 23, 2023 5:53 PM 
To:   Janice Neely [janice.neely@pcschools.com] 
Subject:  RE: Thank you 
Attachments:   
 

Janice, 
 
You are an exceptional member of the school. The light you bring to the building every day is 
infectious and makes everyone shine a bit brighter. You are one of the hardest working people in 
the school and we are all better for your example. Thank you for all you do. Helping with Jacob 
is the least I could do to return the thanks.  
 
I am sorry for the challenges you are facing at home. Please do not hesitate to let me know how 
we can help and support you. We are here for you! 
 
Monica 
 
Monica Sandrell, Ed.D. 
Principal 
Pikeville Elementary School  
 

On Friday, July 23 2023 at 4:13 PM CDT, Janice Neely janice.neely@pcschools.com wrote: 
 
Dr. Sandrell, 
 
I am just so thankful to be a part of this school community. Thank you so much for including me 
and supporting me along the way. Things have really been difficult for me the past few years. 
Jacob’s disability has begun to manifest more prominently at home and being a single mom on 
an hourly parapro wage and trying to keep everything together…it’s just hard. I am so thankful 
that you helped me work out that transfer for Jacob to attend Lincoln Middle School. I just don’t 
know what I would do if he had to attend his zoned school. It’s so far away and the time to get 
him there and then to work and the gas it would take to do all of that would be crushing to an 
already tough situation. I will do everything I can to make sure that he can stay at LMS. Thank 
you for helping me.  
 
Sincerely, 
Janice  


